
News and update! 
 

The text of the Arabic-language version of Ahmed Mohammed Nasser's book is now ready. 

On May 28, 2020, we took the first step in the process towards publishing a book based on 

the Arabic-language original document from Ahmed's computer. 

 

The proofreading has been carried out by a professional proofreader, mediated by the 

Swedish Writers' Union (Författarförbundet). The entire proofreading work took only one 

and a half months. 

 

We have now started the work of translating the book into English and translation into 

Tigrinya is underway. The plan is for all languages to be completed and published at the 

same time. 

Once all the texts are complete, and the book has been printed and delivered, we will be 

holding a book event. 

 

Further information regarding the book event will be advertised here on togoruba.org. Keep 

an eye out! 

 

All's well! 

 

Sincerely, 

Ahmad Mohammed Nasser Family 

26-07-2020 

 

 

https://nam05.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Ftogoruba.org%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7C23f82b1cec3e43e4364c08d8308841ed%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637312709059226250&sdata=axwGJDLFIT5L0EArFtR80rJFPEG3DK0UHBqhYhmaTJI%3D&reserved=0

